
stony Creek Association BOD 

Ref - Negotiating w/ Legacy Theater 

I understand that the town has decided against repealing the permit 
and that negotiations are being considered with Legacy etc. . 

I confess ignorance on one point and beg to be enlightened. 

A recurring theme in various meetings has been that the Theater as 
it stands has inadequate bathroom / septic capabilities for what is 
being proposed. While the Town may not consider this important in 
reevaluating the permit, surely the East Shore Health District will 
eventually have a lot to say if it is true. 

My experience building a new house in Stony Creek was that ESHD 
had to be included in just about everything. 

Has anyone approached them or investigated the process / 
requirements / eventual channels for what would seem to be 
inevitable complaints? 

Seems to me that until the septic is resolved that we are wasting 
time on parking, hours, permits, weddings, etc. 

I am not suggesting that any one on the Board needs another job in 
this process - you've all spent way to much time on it already. I 
would be happy to investigate this myself if the committee / board 
deems it useful. 

Kit Henningsen 
II Long Point Road 
203 488 3501 kithennpa 


